
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Eastlakes Edition 
September 14, 2018 

Rise to the Challenge  

Thank you  
It was School Administration Staff (SAS) Recognition Week last week and we 
celebrated our fabulous SAS staff. Students made cards with lovely messages 
and the teaching staff put on a special morning tea to thank our SAS staff for 
everything they do in our school to help all of us – teachers, students and 
parents. Our SAS staff are Mrs Peralta, our school administration manager, 
Mrs Fitzpatrick, our school administration officer, Mrs Ayyan and Mrs Attia, 
our school learning support officers, Mr Steve Kozarovski  and Mr Kevin 
Bethe, our general assistants. 
 

   

Find your Treasure – Book Week 
This year we celebrated Book Week with a fantastic character parade, a visit 
from illustrator, Matthew Lin, a gold coin treasure hunt and our annual book 
fair. It was wonderful to see students and teachers getting involved in book 
week by dressing up as pirates and many other book characters.  
Years 3 to 6 were lucky enough to see illustrator, Matthew Lin, who showed 
students different drawing skills. Thanks to Mr Spencer who organised this 
exciting opportunity. Mr Spencer also had hidden golden treasure around the 
school and when students found it they received a special prize. 
It’s always great to see how successful the book fair is with lots of books and 
other fun things like fancy pens, erasers and book marks being bought by 
students.  

Read, read, read, the more you read the more you know, the more you know 
the more places you’ll go- Dr Suess 
 
Anthia Tsantoulis 
Principal 
 

Calendar 
Week 9 

Monday 
17/9 

6-5P and 5-4R Excursion to 
Parliament House 
3.10pm Hip Hop  

Tuesday  
18/9 

Regional Athletics Carnival 
10am Playgroup 
11.30am Woolies Discovery 
Tour - Kindergarten 

Wednesday 
19/9 

6-5P Fundraising Wild 
Wednesday –dress up as 
favourite animal 

Thursday 
20/9 

Backyard League K-2 

Friday  
21/9 

Got Game Yrs 3-6 
PSSA Soccer 

Week 10 
Monday  
24/9 

3.10pm Hip Hop 

Wednesday 
26/9 

Footy Colours Day 

Thursday 
27/9 

Backyard League K-2 

Friday 28/9 PSSA soccer 
Got Game 3-6 
2pm K-6 Assembly 
Last day of term 3 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 



 
 

 

Positive Behaviour for Learning- PBL 

              
 
 

 
 

Bronze 

Caprice 4-3S 
Hugo 4-3S 

Maksym 5-4R 
Anabel KW 

Silver 

Mahiya KW 
Myar 1KV 

Daniel M 4-3S 
Tshewang 6-5P 

Zahra 6-5P 
Adzra 2-1O 
Tevita 5-4R 
Senait 2-1O 

Gold 

Neiko 6-5P 
Saib 6-5P 

Amira 6-5P 
Grace 6-5P 
Marvin KW 

Taranom 4-3S 
Tuba 4-3S 
Elvis 4-3S 

Ayaan 1KV 
Ian KW 

Manuel 2-1O 
Akshat 4-3S 
Shazal 5-4R 

Kuenzang 1KV 
Aryan 5-4R 

Kimora 6-5P 

Platinum 

Divanshi 1KV 
Daniel N 4-3S 

Zoe 4-3S 

Tara 1KV 
Myriam 4-3S 

Dito 2-1O 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Dancesport Challenge 
22 students from Years 4, 5 and 6 have been involved in the Dancesport Challenge over the last 15 weeks. 
They learned four dances: the jive, salsa, tango and the cha cha taught to them by Emma, a professional 
dance teacher and performed with over 700 other students at the Dancesport Challenge Gala evening at 
Quayside Homebush this week. It was a spectacular event! Congratulations to all the students involved and 
to Ms Roth who has coordinated and organised the program at our school.  
A special congratulations to Harun 5-4R, who received the Dancesport Challenge Student Achievement 
award out of 20 schools on the night. 

                                 
 

         

Week 9 PBL Focus 
RESPONSIBLE 

We show responsible 
behaviour to our friends, 
other students and 
teachers in the classroom. 

We do this by: 

• Keeping your 
workspace clean and 
tidy. 

• Putting things away in 
the right place when 
you are finished. 

Week 10 PBL Focus 
RESPECTFUL 

We are all respectful, 
responsible learners in the 
holidays. In the holidays we 
will: 

• Keep ourselves safe. 
• Listen to our parents 

and follow their 
instructions. 

• Read books. 
• Help our parents.  

 
We do this so we have a 
safe and happy holiday. 



TWITTER        
Keep up to date with daily happenings at school: @EastlakesPS and @EastlakesEAL/D  
 

School Website    
www.eastlakes-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 
 

School email 
eastlakes-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au  
 

School App 
Skoolbag  
 

Telephone   96673659 
FAX  96674791 
 
 
 
 

2/1O Film Making for Filmz by Kidz 

 
2/1O thoroughly enjoyed making a film for the ‘Film by Kidz’ festival. Our film was called ‘The Life of 
Jiggy the Jellyfish’ which showed the lifecycle of a jellyfish. We created an underwater scene using a 
box, along with all of the props to decorate. We used our voices as the characters and added sound 
effects and music.  

Our film was lucky enough to be chosen to proceed to the next round along with 1/KV. We will be 
attending a film viewing night on the 22nd October where we will view our film, along with all other 
successful films on the big screen. We are very excited and proud of ourselves! 
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